
Town of Corinth 
Unapproved Minutes of Special Selectboard Meeting 

April 16, 2013 
 
Attending for the Board: Allen Locke, Chairman; Chris Groschner; Ryan Dodge. 
Others attending: Lynn Sciortino, Board Clerk; Ed Pospisil, Fire Chief;  
Adam Florentine, Jim Ainsworth, Hal Drury, Jim Wasser, John Flanagan and 
Doug Sonsalla. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 4:58 p.m. 
 
Feasibility Study 
Corinth will soon begin the feasibility study approved at Town Meeting. The Town will be 
hiring an architectural firm as they begin looking into the construction of a town-owned 
fire station. Today the Board heard a presentation by Jim Wasser, John Flanagan and 
Doug Sonsalla from Studio Nexus, Architects and Planners, LLC in White River 
Junction, Vermont. The Board asked Studio Nexus to write up a proposal for their 
consideration. 
 
Other Business 
The Selectboard set April 23, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. for a meeting on Highway Department 
radios. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 6:16 p.m. 


